
President’s Report 10/20 

 

Sierra Vista Update- Mike Ensley will report out (Brenda may have things to add as we discussed this 

with Randy and Mark Frazier on 10/7) 

Sub Pay Issue- Brenda- can you speak to this? I have asked Janet Dietrich to consider an MOU that would 

allow VTA members to get Schedule K rate or regular sub pay for them, whichever is higher. I am 

awaiting her response. 

PD/Trainings after the duty day are optional and timesheeted. Site based trainings are part of staff 

meeting hours (24/year) Brenda-can you speak to this if there are any questions? 

Elementary Report Card changes- Some “tweaking” was done to report cards after the year began. This 

caused extra work to teachers who had already set up gradebooks, given grades and sent progress 

reports. I contacted Ed Services and they acknowledged the concern and said this will not happen again.  

 

  


